
I, __________________________, Parent (Legal Guardian) of ______________________________,

    (name of parent/guardian)	 	 	 	 	  (name of child)

acknowledge the following with regard to my child’s attendance at Glenwood Day School 
(“Glenwood”) during the COVID-19 worldwide pandemic:


1.  I understand there is no vaccine for COVID-19, and that infected persons can be contagious 
without being symptomatic.  I understand that my child could be at risk of contracting 
COVID-19 by attending Glenwood with other children and staff.  


2.  I understand that there is no requirement that children and teachers at Glenwood wear face 
masks and that none will be provided for my child’s use; I further understand that I may bring a 
mask for my child to wear, but that the wearing of this mask is the child’s responsibility.  
Caregivers will make reasonable efforts to enforce my wishes, but are responsible for too many 
children to guarantee that the child will remain masked.  


3.  I agree that my child must arrive at the center no later than 9:30 a.m. each day in order to 
attend on that day — this is to assist staff receiving children and to assist in maintaining 
classroom ratios and food preparation.  


4.  I agree that I will not enter the building but will drop my child off with the attendant at the 
front door in order to minimize risk to other children/staff in the center.  I also agree that I will 
pick up my child at the front door at the end of the day.  I will allow sufficient time for the 
Glenwood attendant to receive or release my child at the front and understand that this may 
take a few moments given the number of parents arriving, how many children are being 
serviced, etc. 


5.  I agree that my child’s temperature will be taken each day upon arrival with a no-touch, one 
second thermometer and that my child will not be able to attend on any day in which his or her 
temperature exceeds 100.2 degrees.  I also agree that I will not leave the school until 
Glenwood personnel have taken and verified my child’s temperature to be normal.


6.  I agree to keep Glenwood supplied with up-to-date phone numbers where I can be reached 
at all times.  If I am called to pick up my child due to onset of illness, I agree to arrive at 
Glenwood or have my child picked up by a designated adult within the hour.  


7.  I agree to remain current in my child care payments at all times or my child will not be 
accepted for care.  If I owe a previous balance, I agree to establish an agreement with 
Glenwood for payment of the prior obligation; if at any time I do not keep my part of the 
agreement, Glenwood may choose not to care for my child.  


8.  I understand that every effort will be made by Glenwood Day School to mitigate risk to my 
child (cleaning and sanitizing procedures, etc.) from COVID-19.  I also understand that due to 
community spread of this virus my child can contract the virus from any number of places/
persons.  In allowing Glenwood Day School to care for my child, I hold Glenwood and its 
employees and staff harmless from any liability whatsoever for my child’s exposure to and/or 
illness caused by COVID-19.  


___________________		 	 	 _____________________________________________

Date	 	 	 	 	 	 Signature of Parent


